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Management of DNS must not be fully turned over to ICANN. There must 
remain US Government involvement in this process and with ICANN in 
general. We must not find ourselves in a situation where ICANN is fully 
privatized, because this will only lead to aggressive European Union 
pressure for ICANN to fall under an international management structure 
which will be dominated by the Europeans.  
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